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I support the strengthening of notification laws and regulations regarding the transport of oil
through our county and state. I regard the proposed changes as a small step to understanding what
passes through and protecting our county. Frankly, I find it alarming that this information is not
currently required by law, as I feel it endangers us to not be able to protect and be prepared for any
mishaps that may occur.
I also believe the extraction and export of fossil fuels in general should be reassessed in light of
what we are learning about climate change. Thank you for your concern.
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